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FAMILY BINGO NIGHT  

Friday 3rd March 6pm-8pm 
 
Join us for a fun-filled Bingo night for all the family!  
 
The evening begins with 2 children’s games, taken at a steady pace for the 
younger ones. We take a short break then move on to the faster paced games 
for the adults. The children are invited to watch a film,  in a supervised 
classroom, or they can stay in the hall and join in with the grown-up games. 
There will be a selection of prizes suitable for both children and adults.  
 
Bring your own drinks (alcohol is allowed) and remember to bring a cup or 
glass!  Free cordial and water will be available for the children.  Whitakers in 
Cheadle Hulme are supporting the event and we can pre order Chip butties at 
£2.60 each, we’ll make time in the break to hand them out,  sweets and soft 
drinks will be available to buy on the day.  Alcohol will not be sold.  
 
Tickets are £3.50 per adult and £2.50 for school-aged children, pre-school 
children are free but just as welcome to join in the fun. For that authentic 
bingo experience, dabber pens will be available to buy at just £1.  
  
Places will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis and capacity is 
limited,  please sign up here: https://forms.gle/Gv1aS35ic7FYxXsZ6 
 
Please do not make payment until we have contacted you to confirm the total 
amount and we can guarantee your place. Tickets sell out fast so don’t delay!  
 
We are all looking forward to a great night!  
 
On behalf of the PSA 
 

 


